
THIS FEDEAL ELECTION YEAR TELL YOUR MP 

“I WANT TO TALK ABOUT IT”

LAST YEAR ALMOST 100,000 CANADIAN
PRE-BORN CHILDREN WERE KILLED BY ABORTION 
BECAUSE THERE WAS NO LAW TO PROTECT THEM. 

THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT DOESN’T WANT 
TO TALK ABOUT IT. 

Join Cambridge Right to Life for a Protest Walk outside 
MP Gary Goodyear’s office (1425 Bishop Street North) 

on Friday, January 30, 2015 from 12:00-1:00 pm. 

Come out and give a strong message to our member of 
parliment that it’s time to talk about protecting the most 

vulnerable member of the human family.  
For more info contact Cambridge Right to Life at 519.623.1850


